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January 3, 2023
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Guests: Councilwoman Ross
Open meeting: Having a quorum present, Chairman Ostrowski opened the meeting.
Approval of Minutes: Debbie motioned to approve the November minutes, seconded by Tish. Carried.

Councilwoman Ross spoke to the committee on behalf of the Town Board regarding training hours for the Planning and Zoning Boards. She said that starting in January 2023, proof of training must be attached to the vouchers to receive payment at the end of the year. 

When you take a training course either online or in person, be sure to submit the training certificate to Lynda so she can attach them to the vouchers. The Southtowns Planning Board does not give certificates, so the secretary will create one once she has proof you took the class (email from the announcement and agenda). Also, you can submit your mileage for in person classes. 
Old Business:
Bike Path: The Chairman presented a letter that was forwarded to the Town Board in 2020 regarding the Bike Path as well as information from Erie County regarding possible grant sources. After discussion, the board decided that the letter be updated and forwarded to the Town Board for it’s consideration. 
Next month Town Attorney Bill Trask will be attending our meeting to discuss the proposed 3 laws the Planning Board submitted to him.
Respectfully Submitted,

Lynda Ostrowski, Secretary

